
2020 Community Leader Healthcare Award 

 
 

Anthony Billittier IV,M.D., [FACEP] 
 

Dr. Billittier has been a positive force for change in the WNY medical 
community for over thirty years, serving as a physician, a teacher, an 
administrator, and now Executive VP and Chief Medical Officer for 
Independent Health. He has dedicated his career to providing the 
highest quality compassionate care to his patients, ensuring that all 
WNYers, receive excellent treatment. 
 
Dr. Billittier is responsible for leading all medical management 
initiatives and for creating outreach so that all members and employers 
can make informed decisions about their health and wellness needs.  
Known for his ability to connect with people and collaborate across 
traditional divides, he has successfully run similar initiatives with 
Millennium Collaborative Care, ECMC, and was the Founding Dean of 
D’Youville’s School of Health Professions. He is the former Erie County 
Commissioner of Health, and in addition to being an Associate 
Professor at both the Jacob’s School of Medicine & Biomedical Science 
and the School of Public Health and Health Professions, he maintains an 
academic practice at ECMC.  In addition, he serves on the Board of 
HEALTHeLINK , and is the medical director for Elderwood Health Plan as 
well as Person Centered Services, a collaborative that meets the needs 
of 17,000 developmentally disabled people in 21 counties. 
 
For his work to provide excellent care to so many, the NFJC proudly 
recognizes Dr. Anthony Billittier IV with the 2020 Community Leader 
Healthcare Award. 
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